October 21, 2020

3 East Street Morris, CT 06763

Town of Morris Boards, Commissions, Departments, Offices and Organizations 3 East Street
Morris, CT 06763

Dear Members and Alternates of the Town of Morris Boards, Commissions, Departments, Offices and Organizations:

As you may know, the Morris Planning and Zoning Commission has been working on updating the Town Plan of Conservation and Development. This is a process we carry our every 10 years to determine land use goals for the town's future and lay out tasks to achieve our goals. We now have a draft of the Town Plan and would like to invite your feedback on it.

You can find an electronic version of the draft Plan on the Town's website:

## www.townofmorrisct.com

We are asking you to please do the following:

- Review the draft plan's tasks and actions with your members and alternates, especially those that may be assigned to your group as the "Responsible Lead" or "Partner".
- 2) While all members and alternates are invited, we request that at least one member of your group attend the Planning & Zoning Commission meeting on **Monday**, **November 9**<sup>th</sup> **at 7pm via Zoom to provide feedback** about the draft Town Plan. The purpose would be to let The Morris Planning and Zoning Commission know whether you are comfortable with the tasks that might be assigned to your group. Please let us know who that member will be by contacting our Zoning Enforcement Officer (ZEO) Tony Adili at 860-567-6097 or via e-mail at planningandzoning@townofmorrisct.com.

Meeting to solicit feedback from Morris's Boards, Commissions, Departments, Offices,
Organizations & Residents
on the DRAFT Town Plan of Conservation & Development

November 9<sup>th</sup>, 2020 7pm Via Zoom (Zoom link will be available from the Town website)

The Morris Planning and Zoning Commission looks forward to hearing from your members. We understand that there is a possibility that no one can be available. If no one in your group is can attend that meeting, please feel free to send a written response with feedback on the DRAFT Town Plan of Conservation and Development from your group to the Morris Planning and Zoning Commission. If e-mail is preferred, send it to <a href="mailto:planningandzoning@townofmorrisct.com">planningandzoning@townofmorrisct.com</a>.

In order to successfully implement this Town Plan of Conservation and Development to help meet our community goals we will need to do it together with all of you, our town boards and commissions, local organizations, residents, and businesses. We are looking for your feedback now to try to make sure we are all rowing in the same direction. If you have any questions about this, please contact Tony Adili by e-mail using <a href="mailto:planningandzoning@townofmorrisct.com">planningandzoning@townofmorrisct.com</a> or at 860-567-6097. You may also contact me at 203-494-7218 or via e-mail at <a href="mailto:wiig@optonline.net">wiig@optonline.net</a>.

Sincerely

David Wiig

Chair, Morris Planning & Zoning Commission